
The Heights Primary School

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 1

Dear Parents/Carers

This term our theme is: Fire! Fire!

This week we will be:

English In English we will learning to retell the story of The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff using the appropriate story language. The children will share the 
story and then retell it with a friend. The children will also have the 
opportunity to act out the story in groups. They will separate the story 
into three main parts and end the week by independently writing the story.

Mathematics In Maths we will continue to investigate 2d and 3d shapes. The children 
will investigate the properties of the shapes and describe them using the 
appropriate mathematical vocabulary. Then we will learn to find half and 
quarter of 2d shapes.

Topic This week the children will begin to make their very own Tudor houses, 
which is very exciting. We will also be walking to Christchurch Meadows – 
we will observe seasonal changes and talk about the river Thames. The 
Nativity practise and song learning will also begin soon…watch this space 
and be prepared to hear the songs…a lot! 

We have parent consultations on Tuesday 8th November 3:45 – 5:45p.m and Thursday 
10th November 6:00 – 8:00p.m and we look forward to seeing you.

Just a gentle reminder - jogging bottoms are required for PE sessions from now on as 
it is getting very cold!

Thank you, 

Miss P-F and Miss Hiles 


